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The Governor has correctly declared a crisis in affordable housing and 

homelessness.  Imposing a new statewide property tax exacerbates this crisis, 

making housing less affordable and causing the homeless population to increase, 

harming those already at risk of becoming homeless.  HJR201 increases problems 

and makes no sense at all.  Common  sense tells us to strongly oppose this bad idea.  

Public safety is properly and adequately addressed at the county and city level. 


